
Date of Hearing: Monday, February 14, 2022  

To: Members of the House Education Policy Committee  

From: Jeffrey Her 

1821 University Ave W, Saint Paul, MN 55104 Suite 202 

Chair Richardson and members of the committee, my name is Jeffrey Her and I am a Minnesota public 

school student. I provide this statement in support of HF 2750, which would provide access to menstrual 

products in Minnesota school bathrooms.  

My name is Jeffrey Her and I’m writing to express my strong support for HF 2750. Putting menstruation 

products in bathrooms will enable students to not have to worry about having it on hand. Allowing them to 

perform better at school. Menstruation cycles happen at very random times. Could be in the middle of the 

night or middle of class, making it accessible to those who need them would be a great idea.  

 

 

 

 

 


